
From: Charles, Melicia
Sent: 3/22/2010 1:53:20 PM

Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Request for Keynote Speaker; PowerPathway Partner Convening 

Hi Bill-

James Bryant is CEO of JBR Partners, Inc., a company that specializes in green jobs and 
workforce development in San Francisco. Is it possible to extend an invitation to him for this 
PowerPathway event?

James’ contact info:

Redacted

Please let know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thanks for your time.

-Mel

Melicia Charles

Advisor to Commissioner Timothy Alan Simon

California Public Utilities Commission

SB GT&S 0493015



505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 5307

San Francisco, CA 94102

Ph: 415-703-1826

mvc&.cpuc.ca.gov

From: Shea, Karen M.
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 8:15 PM 
To: 'WCS3@pge.co 
Cc: Wales, Natalie;

Charles. Melicia
[Redacted RedactedBanks, Juliane;

Subject: FW: Request for Keynote Speaker; PowerPathway Partner Convening
Shea, Karen M.

Hello Bill,

We just wanted to touch base with you on PG&E's invitation for Comr. Simon to be 
part of the PowerPathway Partnering program on May 14.

As I mention, Melicia Charles is tracking down Comr. Simon's commitments on May 
13. Comr Simon will be in the east coast and his schedule is being firmed up.

As I will be out of the office through May 26. Mel will be your contact person for this 
invitation.

Comr. Simon greatly appreciates this invitation.

Thank you very much,

Karen Shea

SB GT&S 0493016

mailto:WCS3@pge.co


650.346.6150

From: Stock, William [mailto:WCS3@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, March 01, 2010 4:43 PM 
To: Simon, Timothy A.
Cc: Wales, Natalie; Shea, Karen M.;
Subject: Request for Keynote Speaker; PowerPathway Partner Convening

Redacted ; Banks, Juliane

Commissioner Simon:

We have not convened our workforce development partners since the event in 2008 on Treasure Island, 
which was the year that we launched PowerPathway.

We wish all our PowerPathway partners to understand the larger systems approach we are taking with 
regards to workforce development. The convening is an opportunity for them to see the entire picture, 
beyond the specific piece that they touch, and meet other players. The program is scheduled for May 
14, 2010.

We would like you to again be our keynote speaker if you are interested and available. You were very 
well received last time as I'm sure you would be this time.

Please let me know if you would like to be a part of the program.

Attached for your ready reference is a draft of the agenda. It has not gone out yet, but we have put 
your name down in the keynote slot hoping that you can make it.

Thanks in advance for your consideration of this request.

Bill

«draft AGENDA for convening 5-2010 v12.doc»

SB GT&S 0493017
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